
 

2011 Residential 
 Environmental Program Series.

Please help us make this a zero-waste event.  
 Series sponsored by Fort Collins Utilities and Natural Resources Department 

Smart Meter Fort Collins:  
A foundation to support, inform 
and empower our community.

 Wednesday, April 27, 7–9 p.m.
Drake Centre, 802 W. Drake Rd.

(Pre-registration is not necessary for this free program.)

Right now, it’s fairly basic.
Through the Smart Meter Fort Collins project, 
Fort Collins Utilities will be upgrading meters 
in homes, schools and businesses to enable      
two-way communications between you and the 
utility. Installation will begin in early 2012.

Once installed, smart meters will help Utilities 
achieve immediate system and operational 
advantages. Over time, more direct customer 
benefits will emerge, including increased 
flexibility and options. 

Smart meters:

•	 make utility operations even more efficient  
and cost-effective

•	 provide timely customer service solutions

•	 harness information to maintain high      
system reliability 

•	 prepare Fort Collins Utilities and the 
community for the future.

For more information, visit fcgov.com/smartmeter, 
e-mail utilities@fcgov.com, call (970) 212-2900  
or TDD (970) 224-6003.

Smart meters will provide timely customer service solutions 
and prepare Utilities and the community for the future. 

The City of Fort Collins will make reasonable accommodations for access to City services, programs and activities 
and will make special communication arrangements for persons with disabilities. Please call (970) 221-6700 or 
TDD (970) 224-6003 for assistance.


